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If you have a yard 
meter, be sure to call 
our office and have the 
meter turned off and 
locked.  This will stop 
the minimum bill until 
the meter is needed in 
the Spring.  
Remember to remove 
or protect your 
backflow preventer.  
Devices that freeze will 
need to be REPLACED 
in the Spring. 

Holiday Closure: 
Dec 26, 2005  
For Christmas  

&  
Jan 2, 2006 

For New Year’s 
 

 

 

Water Usage History
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   RATE INCREASE FOR JANUARY 1, 2006 
To keep pace with the cost of living, Nob Hill Water 
schedules a rate increase every other year.  A rate 
increase is scheduled for January 1, 2006.  It is 
anticipated that the Board will be announcing the 
actual rate increase after the October meeting.  
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Simplify your life with our Automatic Payment Plan!  When you join, your payments will be deducted 
from your bank checking or savings account on the date specified, either the 5th or 20th of the 
month.  For your records and convenience, you will continue to receive your bi-monthly water bill. 
Automatic Payment is SAFE and SECURE.  Electronic transactions are protected by federal regulation 
and are subject to stringent safeguards.  Automatic Payment is also FLEXIBLE and can be cancelled at 
any time by sending reasonable advance notice to your bank and Nob Hill Water. 
To sign up for Automatic Payment fill out the form below and return to Nob Hill Water 
along with a voided check or savings deposit slip. If you have multiple accounts with Nob Hill 

    CALL BEFORE YOU DIG!! 
If you are planning on doing any digging on your 
property, for your safety, please call 2 working 
days before you plan to begin.  There is no 
charge for this service.  

Please call 
800-424-5555 


